
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Notification regarding CTS-2010 Standard 

Cheques Dear Customers, 

 
If you are currently using cheque books issued to you by RBLBank before July 2011, 

please apply for a new cheque book urgently. As per our earlier communication to you, 

cheque books issued prior to July 2011 arenot CTS-2010 compliant and won’t be valid 

henceforth. 

 
The above requirement is as per an RBI directive under which banks are required to call 

back all non-CTS cheque books. 

 
In order to facilitate clearing ofresidual non CTS-2010 cheques, including PDC and EMI 

cheques, a special clearing session shall be introduced in three CTS centres (Mumbai, 

Chennai & New Delhi), with effect from January 2014. 

 
The special clearing session shall operate thrice a week till April 30, 2014, thereafter 

twice a week tillOctober 31, 2014 and only once fromNovember 01, 2014 onwards, 

which may result in delayed collection of the non-CTS cheques.We therefore urge you to 

apply for CTS-2010 standard cheque books and discontinueusage of non-CTS cheques 

with immediate effect.  

Should you have anyquerypertaining to CTS-2010 cheques, please visit your nearest RBL 

Bank branch or speak to our service executive on+91 22 61156300 to 99(9 am – 

7 pm). You can also visit our websitewww.rblbank.com for more details in this 

regard. 
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